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MEDIA RELEASE


For Immediate Release			Contact:	Rachel Kelly
Date:	December 4, 2015					rkelly@ci.burlington.nc.us
								(o) 336.222.5076


TRAFFIC PATTERN ALTERATIONS OVER NIGHT MONDAY


BURLINGTON, NC--	Beginning at 10:00 p.m. on Monday, December 7, South Church Street will be closed from Fifth Street to Kime Street. Traffic will be detoured through Main Street. 

Morehead Street will be closed from Fisher Street to South Church Street.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]All lanes of all of the above mentioned roads should reopen by 6:00 a.m. on Tuesday, December 8. 

These road closures are due to sewer line repair work that is being performed by City contractors, Insituform. With questions, please contact Water and Sewer Pipe Maintenance Supervisor Donnie West at (336) 222-5140. 
###

Our Mission: 
“The City of Burlington is dedicated to providing high quality municipal services within our diverse community in a friendly, professional and efficient manner in order to promote the safety, health, and quality of life of residents and employees.”
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